
 

 
 

Pallet Charge Increase for LCL Cargo  
Effective March 6, 2022 

 
 
 
TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS: 
 
 
Please be advised that effective March 6, 2022 King Ocean will increase 
the Pallet Charge by $5.00 for all LCL cargo delivered to our CFS 
facilities.  
 
 
 

      Current Charge              Effective March 6, 2022 
 
Pallet Charge            $10.00                             $15.00 
 
 
 
 

King Ocean thanks you for your continued support. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at: 
 

Miami: 305.591.7595  

http://www.kingocean.com/

